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Protein hydrolysates in infant and follow-on formula
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Commission Delegated Regulation (EU) as regards the protein-related requirements
for infant and follow-on formula manufactured from protein hydrolysates

What is changing and why?

The European Commission has approved a specific protein hydrolysate derived from whey
protein for use in infant formula and follow-on formula, following an evaluation by the European
Food Safety Authority.

Timeline
The Regulation applies from 11 October 2024.

For more information see the on the AGRINFO website — where you can also view the
latest newsletters and the database.
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